
 

 

 

  

 

 

12th January 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Starting this term, we will be having a secret ‘Mystery Reader’ who will come to share a story with 
us. Today, Reception had their first visit from our Mystery Reader and loved listening carefully to 
the story that they chose to read. I am sure that your child will be very excited to tell you all about 
it! 

 

We would love to open this up to family members to volunteer to be our Mystery Reader of the 
week. We would ask that you do not tell your child if you or a family member are coming in, as we 
like it to be a complete surprise. Going forward, the session will take place on a Friday morning at 
9:00am. If you would be interested in coming to join us for a story as ‘The Mystery Reader’, please 
email the school office.   
  
Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to having you join us. 
  
Kind regards,   

 

 

Miss Summerfield  
 

 

 

 

 


